COVID-19 testing service to kaito
operators and their employees
postponed

As the Increasing Gale or Storm Signal No. 9 is now in force, the
Transport Department announced that the distribution of swab self-sampling
kits to and collection of specimens from kaito operators and their employees
scheduled today (August 19) at Sai Kung Squash Courts on Wai Man Road, Sai
Kung, will be postponed to August 24 (next Monday) from 10am to 2pm at the
same venue.
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